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Objection 2021/3631/P

We are writing to object to the amended canopy drawings uploaded for this application on 29th November.
These suggest a combination of a permanent glass roof and a 'removable' plexiglass cover. As the
applicants' original intention was for a permanent glass roof, we are concerned that the amended 'removable
roof will, in practice, never be removed and remain in place permanently. We note that the 'removable'
section appears to have a 'fixed' frame suggesting it may not be intended to be removed. The length of the
'removable' section is also not specified in the drawings.

In addition, as per our original objection, we have concerns that this roof is effectively creating a
conservatory to an existing extension, is inappropriate in a conservation area and will amplify noise in quiet
gardens. We are also concerned about the impact of an additional structure protruding above the party
garden brick wall height and that the structure will block sunlight to no. JJJj garden.

We also note that the original brick structures that the roof was intended to be constructed on remain in the
neighbours gardens - it is unclear why.

_, but have had no meaningful consultation about this design.



